Cairo, February 9, 1994

To the Chairman of the P.L.O.,
Mr. Yasser Arafat,

I have the honor, on behalf of the Prime Minisjer of
Israel and myself, to confirm to you that, as we have
agreed, the final size of the Jericho Area will be
agreed by the Prime Minister of Israel and the
Chairman of the P.L.O.

Shimon Peres




